
Sawmill Celebrates 
Autism Acceptance!

Friday April 19, 2024

All classes will have an 
opportunity to participate in 
Sawmill’s Walk for Autism

Donations welcome for 
Nassau Suffolk Services for 

Autism (NSSA)

Help us celebrate acceptance of 
all abilities by wearing your 

favorite color!! 


